

CHURCH OF CHRIST

This is the day that the Lord hath made; Let us rejoice and be glad in it!

Communion kits are available at the Visitor's Center. Please pick up enough for you and your family as you enter the auditorium.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available at the Visitor's Center should you have need or want of these items.



SOUTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST

402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597 Henderson, TX 75653-1597 $(903) 657-1408 \sim FAX (903) 657-1409$ Website: www.southmainchurch.com Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest Password: SouthMain16



Where Family Matters!

WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN MAY 7, 2023



WELCOME

PRAISE LEADER - Travis Birdwell

I Will Call upon the Lord - # 63 Sun of My Soul - # 806 Be Still and Know - # 31

PRAYER - Chris Stewart SCRIPTURE READING John 14:1-7

He Has Made Me Glad - # 103 I Will Sing the Wondrous Story - # 509

THE LORD'S SUPPER - Barry Rivers PRAYER FOR OFFERING

God Is So Good - # 83

MESSAGE - Bob Payne "Renew A Right Spirit" Psalm 51:10-13

Nothing But the Blood - # 902 Father - # 789

CLOSING PRAYER - Britt Davis

"Depart in Peace" (Luke 2:29) Please silence all cell phones and pagers. CCLI# 290723

SOUTH MAIN PRAYS

STEVE DYER is scheduled for surgery Monday, May 8th, to remove a small tumor.

BOB PAYNE is scheduled for carpal tunnel surgery on Wednesday, May 10th.

JERRY SHAW was taken to the ER Wednesday morning with a high fever and later transferred to Tyler for possible gall bladder surgery.

OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Elizabeth Bazaldua, DJ Birdwell, Alyssa Blalack, Lilly Blalack, Pat Brack, Barbara Brown, Keith Brown, Christy Burkhalter, Barbara Byrd, Lisa Corbell, Layton Cummings, Eleanor Cox, Daryl & Whitney Davis, Joe & Kathy Davis, Neva Davis, Michael Dorsey, Roy Dorsey, Randy Fletcher, Blake Foster, Tami Hale, Harvey Hand, Roy Hunt, Linda Jamison, Bob Kessler, Glenn Kleeburg, Tyler Line, Pat Lynch, Phyllis Osborne, Jennifer Payne, Bette Pilkinton, Rusty Ressler, James Rowell, Bill Sherrill, Bailey Thornton, Christina Vanover, Christy Wade, Linda Warner, Kerry Whittemore

To remain on the prayer list, please notify the office with an update at your earliest convenience.

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT

Michelle Haley

STAFF INFO

ELDERS:

Travis Birdwell	travisbirdwell1@aol.com
David Chenault	dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davis	bobbydtxu222@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins	dougndiann@gmail.com
	bpayne1@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe	rpoe9@hotmail.com
	brivers@eastex.net
,	

PULPIT MINISTER:

Bob Payne:.....bpayne1@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:

David Chenault:.....dhchenault@gmail.com.com

CHILDREN'S MINISTER:

Janet Thompson:.....drjanett55@gmail.com

CHURCH SECRETARY:

Reneé Hampton:.....office@southmainchurch.com

CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:.....rpoe9@hotmail.com

MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:

Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt

DEACONS:

Chuck Ashmore Ken Sabella

Jim Smith Dodd Vinson

SOUTH MAIN SHARES

Happy Birthday

Regina Sugg, Randy Fletcher!!!

Happy Anniversary

Gabriel & Neitra Gutierrez. Joe & Michelle Haley, Randy & Beverly Fletcher, Jackie & Gina Shaw!!!

ANNOUNCEMENTS

1ST SUNDAY KIDS PRAISE

All children between the ages of 3 years old through 3rd grade will be dismissed after Communion to go to Rooms 9 -10 where they will travel as a group to the MPB for Kid's Praise. Children will return to Rooms 9-10 where they can be picked up immediately following worship.

DIRECTORY UPDATES

Picture Dates are coming!! If you are new to South Main, we would like to include you in the pictorial directory! Also, some of you have had family changes since your last photo and may want to consider updating with a current picture. Some have had changes to your contact info; informational sheets will be available for these updates, as well. Be watching for dates (hopefully in June). If you prefer, you may submit a digital photo by emailing it to the office.



Plans are in the works to celebrate our Graduating Seniors on Sunday, May 21st! Stay tuned for more info!

If you know of a Graduating Senior that was missed, please contact David or Lynna Chenault ASAP so that the list can be updated and all of our seniors can be recognized.